
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: Public Health and Human Services                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  August 20, 2018 

Re: North East Community Action Corporation (NECAC) Contract for Provision of Title X 

Family Planning Services 

 

 

 

A resolution authorizing the City Manager to sign the Contract with Subaward Independent 

Contractor for Provision of Title X Family Planning Services between the City of Columbia and 

North East Community Action Corporation (NECAC) for the period of April 1, 2018 through 

August 31, 2018 in the amount of $13,013.   

 

 

 

This contract provides funding to allow the Department of Public Health and Human Services 

to provide family planning services to low income, uninsured and underinsured women.  

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: This is grant funding. There is no impact on the general fund. 

Long-Term Impact: None 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Not Applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Not Applicable, Secondary Impact: Not applicable, Tertiary Impact: Not 

Applicable 

 

 

 

Date Action 

2015 This is the fourth year for this contract.  

 

 

 

Should the Council agree with staff recommendations, an affirmative vote is in order. 

 
 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 

Strategic & Comprehensive Plan Impact 

Legislative History 

Suggested Council Action 

http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf

